
Bursa Additional Holiday 

 

To: Dear customers, 

 

Please be informed that Bursa will be closed on 28th November 2022, in conjunction 

with the special public holiday as announced yesterday by the 10th Prime Minister, 

YAB Dato' Seri Anwar Bin Ibrahim. 

 

Trading will be resume on 29th November 2022. 

 

For details, please refer to: 

BMD 

 

This announcement is for reference only. We make no representations or 

guarantees regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any enquiries, 

please contact our Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688. 

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

25th Nov, 2022 

https://www.bursamalaysia.com/about_bursa/media_centre/closure-of-bursa-malaysia-in-conjunction-with-the-special-public-holiday

